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Worship Reflection

This week’s gospel is about forgiveness and today we
reflect on the parable of the unforgiving servant as that is
the gospel this Sunday.

God of love, help us to share your forgiveness with
others. Guide us to do what is right and to make this
world a fairer place for all who live in it. Amen.

Birthdays this week

Happy birthday this week to:
Harvey Elsdon, Mitchell Ratcliffe, Carter Lee Walker.

School Meals

We will be on Week 2 of the menu next week. The new
menu is now on Parentmail. Can you please complete all
three weeks if you haven't done so already? Thank you.

Collecting Children

Please make sure that you collect at your allotted
time so that we do not end up with a hard to
distance queue. Once your child is out please move
around the one-way system swiftly and do not be
tempted to stand and chat where people need to
pass. Thank you.

School Meals

Please note that hot meals will commence on
Monday 215t September. We will start on Week 1
and it will be a rolling menu every 3 weeks. Please

note that the menu continues to count throughout
the school holidays as different schools open at
different times. | will always put what week we are
up to on the Newsletter. Thank you.
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We are gradually falling into a new pattern of the
school day. We are spending a lot of the time
handwashing but we will continue to tweak
things to ensure that school runs smoothly and
we don't miss too much learning time. Thank
you for all your support in keeping everyone in
our school community safe. Please know that
you are very welcome to wear a mask on school
grounds.

Please remember that the school playground is
available for parking in the morning and evening.
We would much rather you do this than park on
Buller Avenue as it makes it harder to keep traffic
flowing. In the morning the gates are open at
8.40am and it is possible to just use the drop off
at the red shelter so you do not need to park.
Gates in the afternoon open at 3.opm. Please do
not arrive earlier than these times as it causes
chaos and we don't enjoy getting shouted at by
the residents.

We have had some enquiries about Open
Afternoon. We will be taking email addresses of
all parents who will be applying for a place for
their child next year. | will do a Zoom meeting at
7pm on Wednesday 21 October and share some
virtual tour videos Please pass this information
onto people outside of our school community.
Email addresses can be sent to bursar@st-
marymagdalen.lancs.sch.uk. We will have a think

in the next couple of weeks of how we will
manage Parents’ Evening this term.

There are still plenty of places left in most clubs
as they can only be opened to one class so please
get your children signed up so we can draw up
registers for next week.

Have a good weekend and take care.
Mrs Gallagher
Headteacher.
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